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This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act"), and 

the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR). 

 
 CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

 

Today, the Department of Campus Safety—in cooperation with the Grand Rapids Police 

Department—apprehended a suspect for a larceny from a motor vehicle.  The larceny 

occurred in the Mayfield Lot at approximately 1:30am. 

 

While the stolen property was recovered and returned to the student, this incident serves as a 

reminder to the entire Aquinas community to please take all necessary precautions to ensure 

your safety and the security of your belongings.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Crime Prevention Tips: 

 

 Pre-program the Aquinas College Department of Campus Safety phone number into your 

cell phone (616) 632-2462. 

 

 Immediately report any suspicious activities and/or person(s) to the Department of 

Campus Safety. 

 

 ALWAYS lock your car doors and close all windows. 

 

 DO NOT leave anything of value such as purses, car stereos, wallets, jewelry, books, 

navigation systems, laptops, CDs, cell phones, MP3 players or other electronic devices in 

plain sight in your vehicle.  

 

 Be cognizant of your surroundings at all times…Walk in pairs, with a group of people or 

utilize the Aquinas College escort service. 

 

 Be a responsible member of the community…To report a crime in progress, suspicious 

activity, fire or medical emergency on or off campus, dial 9-1-1. Emergency call stations 

(red phones), located on each floor of the residence halls and (blue phones), located in 

parking areas and on the perimeter of campus, can be used to summon emergency 

assistance. For non-emergency assistance on campus, contact the Department of Campus 

Safety at (616) 632-2462. 

 


